
Monterey Township Board Meeting 

July 2, 2012 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting called to order by Supervisor Reinart at 8:00 P.M. at the Community Building.  
Board Members Present: Chris Reinart, Jan Lodenstein, Lois Commons, Merle Coffey and Earl 
Collier.  
 
There were twelve township residents, Judge Baillargeon, Bob Karlie and Denise Medemar, 
Drain Commissioner candidate present. 
 
Coffey moved supported by Commons to approve the minutes. Motion carried. 
 
Coffey moved supported by Collier to approve the financial statement with a balance of 
$296,500.71. Motion carried. 
 
Coffey moved supported by Collier to approve cemetery deed for Lyle & Barbara Morris and 
refund $100.00 for exchange of two grave sites.  Motion carried. 
 
Lodenstein moved supported by Commons to accept gravel bid from Roger Smith. Motion 
carried.  
 
Coffey moved supported by Lodenstein to add 31st Street to be graveled. Motion carried. 
 
Collier moved supported by Commons to sign work order for 126th Ave as Safety Project with 
MDOT with Township paying 20% of cost.  Motion carried. 
 
Commons moved supported by Coffey to appoint the following Election Inspectors for the 
August 7th Primary Election: 
Mary Arndt, Cindy Krumm, Jo Ann Smith, Evie Green, Jo Ann Pace, Kate Johnson and Chris 
Navis.  Motion carried. 
 
Commons moved supported by Coffey to pay bills. Motion carried. 
 
Lodenstein moved supported by Commons to adjourn.  Motion carried. 
           
 

 
 
 

Jan Lodenstein 
Township Clerk 

                                                          
 
 
 



 
 
  

 
 
 
 

       
 
 
                                                                                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


